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V. COLLEGE ISSUES

A. Renaming the Learning Resource Center

BACKGROUND: 

The Learning Resource Center (LRC) was one of the four original buildings built on the 

FVCC campus.  The LRC was named when the then new FVCC campus opened in 1991.  

Services provided in the LRC building have evolved and expanded.  There have been discussions 

on campus over the past several years about changing the name of the LRC to better reflect the 

services provided in the building and to make it easier for students and others to locate the 

building (based on services). 

Employees and students (represented by student government) considered several names 

to be more reflective of the current building.  These names were considered prior to the final 

recommendation to the President and the Board.   

The top two names that we are bringing to the Board for consideration are: 

• Student Center

• Student Success Center

The name preferred by student government is Student Center, although they agreed that 

Student Success Center is also an acceptable name. 

The Leadership Committee (consisting of administrative, professional and faculty 

employees) agree that either name will be an improvement over the current Learning Resource 

Center. 

The Board is being asked to approve renaming the Learning Resource Center to better 

reflect activities and services, as well as make it easier for new campus visitors to find the 

services they seek. 


	Renaming the Learning Resource Center



